Septenber 25, 1953,

' Mrs. Paul Whiteman
Rosemont, New Jersey

D‘ear Mrs, WVhiteman:

Your letter is being sent out
to Mr, Carter,and I know how pleased he will be
that you want a copy of his picture with Ruth's
children, I am sending you the pleture, and as -
stated, taking your letter to Mr. Carter.

; I am certainly looking forward
to an opportunity for a visit with you and Mr,
Whiteman during our four days in Philadelphia, and
to be able to tell you all the sidelights of the
Fort Worth Academy of Medicine dedication, etec.

Best wishes,

Sincerely,

Secretary to &, G. Carter
KD smm



